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Dear Girls Camp Camper, 

 

Welcome to Girls Camp! Are you excited for a wonderful time at 

Fort Wilderness? We sure hope so. We are getting ready for an 

awesome week of camp at Adventure Outpost! As you prepare, 

there are a few things we wanted to share with you: 

 

The past few years have been anything but normal, and we've all 

experienced a lot! Some things have been really good, but we've 

also faced a lot of really hard things. That's why our theme this 

summer at Fort Wilderness is “Isn’t it Merciful?" which comes from 

three different passages: Romans 12:1-2, Ephesians 2:4, and 

Lamentations 3:23-24. The theme focuses on the Lord’s Mercy and the ways that He is merciful 

to us daily. Be ready to study more about these passages and learn about the Lord’s Mercy.   

 

As we prepare for your arrival, we want to let you know that we have a lot of fun planned for 

your week at camp. You can look forward to swimming, canoeing, fishing, capture the flag, low 

ropes course, a campout, and much more. Our banquet theme for this year is “Disney.” Come 

with a costume if you would like.  

 

Pick Up Change 

In an ongoing effort to keep camper pick up safe and running smoothly, we have made a 

change this year to our check out process. All parents or guardians picking up a child must show 

a form of picture ID at check out. Please make sure that anyone approved to pick up your child 

has an ID with them. Those approved for pickup must be 18 years or older. 

 

WE’VE GONE DIGITAL! 

All forms (medical, risk release, etc.)  are online this year. Please log in to your Fort 

Wilderness account at register.fortwilderness.com or scan this code to fill out your forms: 

 

We’re looking forward to seeing you soon!  

God Bless! 

 

Jordan Koehn 

Jordan Koehn 
Adventure Outpost Director 

 

**Attention Parents: 

We have had campers with severe peanut allergies.  

 Please don’t send your child packages that contain peanuts or peanut butter. 

http://www.fortwilderness.com/

